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Comments: To whom it may concern:

 

I strongly oppose the Long Valley Exploration Drilling Project proposed by Kore USA Ltd. (Kore Mining). The

proposed mining project threatens the future of the scenic, economically and ecologically important Long Valley

area in Mono County.

 

I am particularly concerned about the environmental impact on the valley and in particular, Hot Creek, one of the

region's iconic fisheries. It is 100% exploratory and corporations should not be allowed to exploit public lands for

their own profit and benefit. 

 

Sincerely,

 

Dave Semmer


